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St. Isidore Catholic Community

18201 Twenty-Three Mile Road

Macomb Township, Michigan 48042

(586) 286-1700
   
 
          Fax (586) 286-8753


March 1, 2019
Re: Subiaco Retreat 2019
Dear Parent: 
Congratulations on your teen’s participation in the Subiaco Retreat!!  Our retreat is scheduled for the weekend of April 12-14, 2019 and it is rapidly approaching.  In order to prepare the parents and the teens for this wonderful program we are having a mandatory meeting on March 17 at 6:30 PM.   Please mark your calendar and we request that at least one parent and the teen attend.
The meeting will be held in the front office conference room. When you arrive at church you should enter the main doors off the Romeo Plank parking lot.  A teen will be available to direct you to the conference room. 
At this meeting we will be discussing the general expectations for the youth, retreat rules, meals, packing requirements, and other important information.  Please contact me at the number listed above as soon as possible if you are unable to attend.
Yours in faith,

Chris Kozlowski
Business Manager and Interim High School Youth Coordinator

St. Isidore Catholic Community

